



Edenbridge Primary School







Head Teacher Message

Welcome back to a brand new school year! I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable summer. A special welcome to all our new families joining us – we're so pleased to have you as part of our school community.

There's been a real buzz around school this week, with smiling faces, excited chatter and a lovely sense of energy. Although the weather has taken a turn and the rain has arrived, it certainly hasn't dampened the spirits or smiles around the school!

We've hit the ground running and can't wait for all the adventures this term will bring –there's so much to look forward to. New topics to explore, friendships to build, and hopefully plenty of fun along the way! We look forward to sharing it with you each week in our newsletter.

Follow us on Instagram!

We're thrilled to share that our school is now on Instagram! It's a great way to stay up to date with what's happening in and around school – from classroom highlights to special events. Search for @edenbridgeTPA and hit follow to join us!





PE Kits

Thank you all for ensuring the children come to school in their P.E. kits on their P.E. days. As we head towards Autumn and Winter we encourage children to wear school jumpers over the top of their kits for warmth and to reinforce a sense of school community. Alternatively, they can wear a black tracksuit top.





Attendance

One of the school's key priorities this year is improving school attendance. Each week on the newsletter we will be reporting the school's current attendance figure and the figures for each class. Improving attendance is a shared responsibility and we hope to work with you all to ensure that children are in school as regularly as possible.

This week's attendance figures

| Class | % | Class | % |
|-------------|-----|-------------|----|
| Tower | 100 | Golden Gate | 95 |
| Westminster | 100 | Lions Gate | 95 |
| Severn | 94 | Manhattan | 91 |
| Clifton | 99 | Ikuchi | 97 |
| Jubilee | 95 | Anji | 96 |
| Tyne | 88 | Auckland | 96 |
| Amb | 94 | Sea Cliff | 94 |
| | | | |

Whole school attendance: 95%

Around the school in pictures!











Lost Property

We will always endeavour to return lost property to their owner when clearly named. Any items that are not named will be placed in the red lost property bins which you will find in the playground just beyond the double gates. Please make sure everything your child brings to school is clearly named (first name and surname), including water bottles and packed lunch containers. Items not collected by the end of every half-term will be donated to charity or recycled.

Uncoming Date

Weds 10th Sept – Yr 5 Swimming*
Thurs 11th Sept – Kent Test (Yr 6
pupils that have pre-registered)
Thurs 11th Sept – Yr 4 Swimming*
Weds 17th Sept – Yr 5 Swimming*
Thurs 18th Sept – Yr 6 Trip to
Natural History Museum*
Thurs 18th Sept – Yr 4 Swimming*
Fri 19th Sept – Flu Vaccination
Programme. (Consent deadline

*Please see your emails for more information

16th September)*





| Gracie-Mae | Lyla |
|------------|--------|
| Olivia | Jadyn |
| Aziz | Kady |
| Lewana | Alisia |
| Harley | Taylor |
| Aydin | Tamsin |

CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!



